
 

 

 

 

 

30 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 9 Parents and Options evening.  
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Parents’ and Options evening on Thursday 1st February 
2024 from 4pm-6.30pm in person. The evening will begin with a short talk in the hall about the 
options process at 4 pm until 4 15pm, if you are unable to make the talk then accompanying 
videos will be available.  
  
At the end of year 9 students will decide the subjects they will follow for GCSE/BTEC in years 
10 and 11. At All Saints we have a two-year KS4 in order for students to go into more depth 
with selected subjects of choice after experiencing a broad and well-balanced curriculum at 
KS3. The options process will launch to students in an assembly to students on the 31st 
January. 

 
In Years 10 and 11 all students will follow GCSE courses in core subjects (English, 
Mathematics, Combined Science and Religious Education). Students will also follow NEA 
(Non-Examined Assessment) courses of Physical Education and PHSE. 
 
The Parents and Options Evening is face-to-face in the school hall, drama studio and canteen.  
 
We are using an online appointment booking system for core subjects (English, Mathematics, 
Combined Science and Religious Education), this allows you to choose your own appointment 
times with teachers. If you wish to speak to an option subject, all subjects will be set up in the 
canteen.  
 
Appointments can be made from 22nd January from 9am onwards and will close on 1st 
February at 12pm.  
 
Please visit allsaintscc.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your core subject appointments. (A short 
guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter and on our website.)  
 
Please login with the following information: 
Student’s First Name:  
Student’s Surname:  
Date of Birth 
You will be asked to sign up using an email address. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


